
Dear Parents and Families: 

 

Reading for pleasure inside and outside of school has 

real and long-lasting benefits. It unlocks the 

power of information and imagination and helps 

children discover who they are. Here’s what you can do 

to help children develop stronger reading skills and a 

love for reading: 

 

• Set the example. Let children see you read. 

• Have a collection of books in the home. Update this collection routinely to keep pace 

with changing tastes and reading skills. 

• Support our school’s Book Fair. Allow your children to choose their own books to 

read.  

 

Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that brings to school the books kids want to read. 

It’s a wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. Please make 

plans to visit our Book Fair and be involved in shaping your child’s reading habits.  

Book Fair dates: March 23-27 (Parent/Teacher Conferences) 

Shopping hours: During conference times – 12:30 – 3:30 (open until 7:00 Tuesday evening) 

 

Before you visit the Book Fair, be sure to download the Book Fairs app to help you find the right 

books for your child. For more information, visit: scholastic.com/apps/bookfairs. And if you 

are unable to attend the Fair in person, we invite you to visit our online Book Fair at 

scholastic.com/fair. Our online Fair is available from [March 23- 31) 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair!  

Remember, all purchases benefit our school.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Wayne O. Kettler 

Teacher/Librarian 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Everett Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, 

national origin, age, honorably discharged veteran or military status, sexual orientation 

including gender expression or identity, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical 

disability, or the use of a trained guide dog or service animal by a person with a disability in 

its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated 

youth groups. 

Designated to handle inquiries about nondiscrimination policies are: 

Affirmative Action Office-Carol Stolz, cstolz@everettsd.org, 425-385-4106 

Title IX Officer-Randi Seaberg, rseaberg@everettsd.org, 425-385-4104 

504 Coordinator-Becky Ballbach, bballbach@everettsd.org, 425-385-4063 

ADA Coordinator-Kristine McDowell, kmcdowdell@everettsd.org, 425-385-5250 

Address: 3900 Broadway, Everett, WA 98201 
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